
From: The Coal Authority-Planning <TheCoalAuthority-Planning@coal.gov.uk> 
Sent: 30 June 2021 08:30 
To: Duncan Smith 
Subject: RE: [External] RE: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan: Regulation 16 Consultation 
 

Dear Duncan 
 
Thank you for your email below regarding the Totnes Neighbourhood Plan: Regulation 16 
Consultation. 
 
The Coal Authority is only a statutory consultee for coalfield Local Authorities. As South 
Hams District Council is outside the coalfield, there is no requirement for you to consult us 
and / or notify us of any emerging neighbourhood plans. 
 
Kind regards and take care. 
 
 
Deb Roberts 
(she / her) 
Deb Roberts M.Sc. MRTPI 
Planning & Development Manager – Planning & Development Team 
 


